
  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Vista Fire 

Protection District has adopted a preliminary budget for Fiscal Year 2024-2025, and 
said preliminary budget is on file with the Board Clerk for the District, and available 
for inspection at the District office, 450 S. Melrose Drive, Ste 105, Vista, CA 92081, 
between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. beginning June 19, 2024.  In addition, 
the preliminary budget may be accessed anytime from the District website:  
www.vistafireprotectiondistrict.org. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that on September 11, 2024, at the hour of 1:00 
p.m., the Board of Directors will meet at SmartSpace Conference Room located at 
450 S. Melrose Dr., Vista, CA 92081 for the purpose of fixing the final budget at which 
time any taxpayer may appear and be heard regarding the increase, decrease, or 
omission of any item of the budget, or for the inclusion of additional items. 

All comments, oral and written, will be accepted by the Board of Directors. 
Written comments may be mailed to 450 S. Melrose Dr. Ste 105, Vista, CA 92081, 
or emailed to krannals@vistafpd.org. If you have any questions regarding this 
matter, you are encouraged to contact Karlena Rannals, Board Clerk at 760-688-
7588. 
KARLENA RANNALS, Board Clerk 
Vista Fire Protection District 




